
Safety Protocols 
at KCOG 

We strongly request if you have 
symptoms or have been exposed to 
COVID that you do not attend until 
you complete the required quaran-
tine time and plan to watch our 
service remotely via livestream. 

     Welcome, Guests!  
If you are a first-time or recent guest of KCOG, we would love to 
get to know you a little better.  Please text the word Welcome to 
(704) 368-0848 to let us know you are here. Also, stop by the 
Welcome Center in the foyer for a KCOG gift bag.  We are 
excited you are here! 

  

   
 

 

Prayer  
Requests 
 

Please contact our office if  you would like to 
be added to our list or if you would rather 
not be included in the bulletin.   
 

This week we would like you to join with us 
in praying for: 
 

• Robert & Debbie Eutsler 

• Bob & Julia Carter 

• Frances Williams 

• Joyce Davis 

• Barbara Watkins 

• Doug & Mary Singleton 

• Shelby Miles 

• Butch & Lynne Bussard 

• Faynelle Miller 

• Mitchell Beck 

• Ann Marie Edgison 

• Tom Dishman 

• Misty Bruton 

• Beverly Lockhart 

• Ted Dry 

• Betty Varner 

• Carmen Rodriquez 

• Chris Beck 

• Billie Sexton 

• Christy Medlin 

• Rachiel & Charles Fuller 

• Gail Barnhardt 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The following members will be 
celebrating a birthday this 
week: 

Gay Weddington 

Tori Edwards 

Ashli Ennis 

Janice Brinkman 

Michelle Newton 

Susan Ketner 

Glenda Holman 

Lorraine Rushing 

Jennifer Scott 

Birthdays 

 

 

______9:30 a.m._______ 
Sunday School 

(All Ages) 

 
______10:30 a.m.______ 

Morning Worship 
(Adults & Youth) 

 

Powerhouse Kids 
(1st - 5th Grade) 

 

Jr. Powerhouse Kids 
(Ages 3-5) 

 

Nursery 
(Ages 0-2) 

______6:00 p.m.______ 
Men’s Fellowship 

 

______5:30 p.m.______ 
Band Practice 

 
______6:30 p.m.______ 

 Choir Practice 
(Choir) 

 

Bridge Builders Bible Study 
(All are welcome!) 

 

W.A.Y. 
(West A Youth, grades 6+) 

 

PowerHouse Kids 
(Pre-K—5th Grade) 

 
 

Nursery 
(Ages 0-2) 

 

______6:00 p.m.______ 
Prayer Meeting 

Facebook 
Opportunities  

During the Week 
 

Dr. Greg Sloop  
devotion 5pm nightly  

 

Demps N Ajai Overcash 
Bible study Wed at 6:30pm  

Regular Schedule 

 

Bible Reading 
with YouVersion 
Let's read the Bible together in 2023 
with the YouVersion Bible App.  We 
will read through the New Testament 
in one year.  We also have a plan for 
reading through the Old Testament. 
 

Download the YouVersion Bible App 
on your phone. 
Email me at dedwards@kcog.org and 
I'll be glad to send you an invitation! 
 

Daily Bible reading is so important for 
spending time with God and for per-
sonal growth.  Let's do this together as 
a church in 2023!  God bless you!  

- Pastor David 

 

Weekly Prayer Focus 
 

For Continued Success in 
All KCOG Outreach  

Ministries 

 Meeting Sites and Times for the Jesus Walk 
Days Times Leaders Locations 

Sundays 5 pm Luis & Myra Sastoque Home 

Sundays 5:30 pm David & Lynn Walters Home 

Sundays 4:30 pm Jeremy & Kandi Weddington Home 

Sundays 6:00 pm Dean & Vickie Wood KCOG 

Thursdays 10 am Faye Taylor KCOG 

Summer 2023  
5/28 — 9/3 

This is a great time of worship, 
fellowship, and ministry! 

JESUS WALK,  
A Small Group Study 

 
 
 
 

Back to School Party  
for Youth and Families 

 

August 23rd 
 

6:00 – 8:30 at the Harvest House 
 

There will be food trucks, water games and more. 
 

Plan to come and enjoy the back-to-school party!  

Young at Heart 
Young at Heart will meet on Saturday, September 9th at 2PM in the 
Harvest House.  Christy Akers and our Powerhouse Kids will be with 
us.  We will be having Pizza to eat.  We look forward to seeing you. 

DEADLINE TO SIGN UP IS TODAY!!! 
Prime Time Group Reunion 

Saturday, August 26th  
Noon – 3p.m. 
Harvest House  

$20.00 per person 
Hawaiian Luau Meal and Entertainment 

 

Sign up at the Welcome Center along with the $20 fee.  
Specific envelopes are provided at the Welcome Center to 

enclose your fee, and then place it in the wood box. Since the 
box is designated for offering/tithes, it is important to use the 

envelope to ensure it is allocated for this event. 

Grief Group  
Announcement 

Due to an unforeseen medical 
situation in my family, the Fall 
Start Up of the Grief Support 
class must be temporarily post-
poned.   A future update will be 
made when available.   

Thank you, Glenda Souther 



 
    2211 West “A” Street; Kannapolis, NC 28081  

   website: www.kcog.org                email: info@kcog.org     
   phone: (704) 932-6582            office hours: M-F 8:30-5:00  

WEEKLY BULLETIN  

Leadership 

 

Rev. Greg Sloop, D.Min. 
Lead Pastor 

 

Rev. John Taylor, D.Min. 
Administration, Missions, Counseling 

 

Rev. Cody Killian 
Executive Assistant Pastor 

 

Rev. Demps Overcash 
Pastoral Care 

 

Rev. Dean Wood 
Outreach 

 

Rev. David Edwards 
Media 

 

Rev. Jonathan Rushing 
Music 

 

——————————— 
 

Sam Beaver 
Youth 

 

Christy Akers 
Children 

 

Nancy Wilson 
Secretary 

 

Dusty Newton 
Custodial / Maintenance 

 

Melissa Taylor 
Bookkeeper 

Paul Baker, Jr. 
Larry Ballard* 

Chris Beck 
Eddie Heglar 
Mike Helms 
Steve Helms 

Randy Melton* 
Shannon Osborne 

Steve Owens 
Pat Palmquist* 

LaVaughn Rodgers 
Luis Sastoque* 
Jason Sorrow* 

Virgil Weddington* 
Joel Whittington* 

 

Rebecca Barnes, RN 
Director 

* DENOTES DEACONS 

Pray for Our 
Missionaries 

 

AUGUST FOCUS 
Our Missionaries in Asia 

 

Big Elm Ministry 
Our Big Elm Ministry remains 
open for those in need in our 
community.  Should you need 

assistance, you can reach them at 
704-933-5862. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Sanctuary Internet Access:   
KCOG Guest    

 

Password: Welcome!  

Online 
Sunday Services  

at 10:30am via Livestream at 
www.kcog.org, on the Kannapolis 

Church of God Facebook page,  
or on the Dr. Greg Sloop page. 

Or use the Livestream App on your 
smart TV or other device to search 

for the account  
KCOG Media Productions. 

August 13, 2023 

Loving God ♥  Loving One Another  ♥  Loving Souls  

Notes of Thanks 
Dear church family, thank you all so much for the texts, calls, cards and 
food that we received during the time of Katlin’s passing.  Every gesture 
was used for God’s purpose to bring such comfort to  us at one of our dark-
est times.  We are so grateful to God for our “other” family at KCOG.  

With Love, Rick & Lisa Flynn 
 
Thank you so much for your faithful support.  Also, for the extra offering in 
July which was much needed and appreciated.  May God richly bless each 
of you.       Blessings, Valerie Wood, Costa Rica 
 
Kannapolis Church of God, Vacation Bible School was amazing because of 
you!  To everyone who volunteered and to everyone who donated sup-
plies, money and/or your time, thank you so much!  I am truly blessed by 
all of your hard work and support.      – Christy Akers 


